


[bookmark: _GoBack]CSB/SJU utilizes The Hive, a digital platform which links faculty, advisors, student services and students in a connected community. I will be using the system to communicate with you about your academic progress and get you help if you need it. Throughout the term, you may receive messages regarding your attendance, course grades or academic performance. ​It is important that you check your CSB/SJU email and/or your messages in The Hive regularly.  Please follow through on any recommended actions you receive via the Hive. ​You may also be contacted directly by an Academic Advisor, your Faculty Advisor or other Campus Support Professional.  To learn more about the hive please visit:  https://www.csbsju.edu/the-hive/students 



